
Paperless Pay Stubs  
 

As part of Elk Island Schools’ commitment to 

environmental sustainability, we will be 

moving to completely paperless pay stubs in 

September of 2014.  

 

 As an employee, you will be able to access your pay stubs by 

logging into Employee Self Service, available in the Quicklinks 

menu on Staff Connect.  

 

 In fact, these electronic pay stubs are available right now by 

clicking here for those interested in taking a look.  

 

 This on-line feature is secure, easy-to-use and allows all 

employees to view their current/past pay stubs, anytime, 

anywhere, from any internet enabled computer.  

 

 Throughout the Spring and leading into September, we will be 

providing more information about this exciting move and 

reminders prior to moving to completely paperless pay stubs. 

 

 If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to 

contact your payroll contact. 

 

http://cen-ess:8080/essHR/JSP/employee/login.jsp

